
Open NC Collaborative 

123 Main St. 

Raleigh, NC 27602 

Nov. 23, 2021 

Julie Young 

567 Sesame St. 

Durham, NC 27703 

Dear Julie, 

55,320 people in Durham County are food insecure. When the local government lacked accessible and 

reliable information about food relief programs, we stepped in. Open NC Collaborative helped create 

mobile apps to provide vital information to the 55,320 food insecure people in Durham County. Our End 

Durham Hunger project provided food pantry locations, directions, hours and requirements to help end 

hunger in our community. We could not have done it without your support. 

Since our founding in 2017, Open NC Collaborative has implemented numerous projects to improve 

North Carolina. As a nonprofit organization, we rely on donations to support these projects. Donations 

help us impact more North Carolina communities like yours. 

Your generous donation of $50 last year helped support projects like End Durham Hunger. We depend 

on contributions like yours to positively impact our community. Your support helps change lives.  

With the coronavirus pandemic impacting our community, we need your help more than ever. We ask 

that you please consider donating again to Open NC Collaborative. With your help, we can create a 

better future for North Carolina.  

We are incredibly thankful for your support of Open NC Collaborative. Your continued support will aid 

our mission to change North Carolina through technology.  

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Miller 

Jennifer Miller 

Founder of Open NC Collaborative 

P.S. Continue to support Open NC Collaborative’s mission! We rely on your donations to change NC. 




